
WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION. 

TRACK & FIELD CHAMPIONSHIPS. 

Pingles Stadium, Nuneaton, Warwickshire. 

Saturday & Sunday 11th & 12th May 2024.  

 

Forward and welcome from the President of Warwickshire County AA. 

 

It again gives me much pleasure on behalf of the County management team to 

welcome you all, be it athletes, spectators or parents to the 2024 Warwickshire County 

AA Track & Field Championships, again at the Pringles Stadium, Nuneaton. 

It has been very difficult this year to make all the arrangements for this weekend due 

to a lack of help and it has only been due to a few people from the county putting their 

shoulder to the wheel, in the last two to three weeks, we were able to ensure the 

athletes get the experience and privilege to compete at their championships. Your 

committee have returned to the Pringles as they believe the stadium offers the best 

value for money within the county. 

I would like on all the athletes behalf, thank all those who have worked so hard to 

ensure the championships are staged to the highest level and all the competitors have 

a good experience, be it their first County Championships or those who have many 

experiences in the past and also those who have taken medals over several years.  

This will be my final event as President of the great County of Warwickshire and I 

would like to wish all competitors the very best for two fully and successful days of 

competition and I look forward to presenting some of you with your awards over the 

two days. 

 

Graham Heeley. 

President of Warwickshire County AA. 

 



 











 


